
  Y8 English Curriculum Overview  

 

  Unit/ Topic 
Key Skills/ Essential 

Knowledge in prep for 
Level 2 Qualifications 

Formative/ 
Summative 
Assessment 

Assessmen
t Points 

Literacy and Numeracy 
Skills 

Key Words/ Terminology Homework 

Te
rm

 1
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Of Mice and Men 

Modern Novel 
Article Writing 

 

 Pupils will be able to 
extract information 
from texts and the use 
of inference and 
deduction to explore 
layers of meaning at 
word, sentence and 
text level.  
 Pupils will be able to 
identify descriptive 
techniques.  
 
Writing  
Pupils will be able to 
use parenthesis and 
speech marks 
accurately. 
Pupils will be able to 
use a range of 
vocabulary in-fitting 
with the topic. 
Pupils will be able to 
select the appropriate 
tone and use the 
correct register when 
writing.  
 Pupils will be able to 
use a range of 
sentence structures 
for effect.  

R1 AQA Lang P1 
Q1-3 Bunkhouse 
Extract 45 mins  
34 marks  
 
W1 Write a letter 
as a a migrant 
worker, to a 
broadsheet 
newspaper to 
give your point of 
view about what 
it is really like. 45 
min 40 
 
Lit 1 Starting with 
this extract, how 
does Steinbeck 
explore the 
theme of 
loneliness? 45 
mins  34 marks  
 
W2 
‘Big changes are 
happening in your 
life – you have 
moved house and 
you start a new 
school today is 

Week  3 
 
 
 
Week 6 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Week 11 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Week 11 

 Emotion graphs 

Tension graphs 

Venn diagrams 
Sequencing events  
Flow diagrams 
Timeline of events 

Form                                           
Structure 
Language 
Narrative voice 
Segregate 
Prejudice  
Marginalise 
American Dream 
Foreshadowing 
 

Accelerated reader 30 
minutes once a fortnight. 
Menus – differentiated 
revision tasks that are 
linked assessments during 
the  term.   
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 your first day…’ 
Write a narrative 
based on this 
situation.  45 
mins  
 

Te
rm

 2
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

War Poetry and 
Non Fiction 

Letter Writing & 
Speech Writing 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pupils will be able to 
identify a range of 
poetic features and 
explain the effect on 
the reader.  
 Pupils will be able to 
analyse language 
closely. 
 Pupils will be able to 
write in extended 
paragraphs about a 
range of particular 
poems.  
 Pupils will be able to 
compare a range of 
poems.  
Pupils will be able to 
use a range of 
vocabulary in-fitting 
with the topic. 
Pupils will be able to 
select the appropriate 
tone and use the 
correct register when 
writing.  
 Pupils will be able to 
use a range of 

 R2 Lang P2 Q1, 2 
& 4 Compare how 
writers present 
their view of war 
in the two 
sources 45 mins. 
15 mins reading 
time. 

W3 Write a 
leaflet to inform 
and advise people 
back home about 
how they can do 
more to help the 
war effort. 45 
mins 40 marks. 

Lit 2 Compare 
and contrast how 
writers present 
their attitudes to 
war in ‘Anthem’ 
and ‘Flanders’. 
(30 marks) 

Writing: 8W4 

Week 6  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Week 2 
 
 
 
 
 
Week 10  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Week 10 
 
 
 
 

 Venn diagrams 
Rhyme scheme and 
rhythm co-ordination 

Sequencing of events in 
poems 

 Imagery  
Metaphor 
Simile 
Onomatopoeia 
Analysis  
Voice  
Tone  
Theme 
Personification  
Repetition  
Colloquial  
Form  
Bias 
 

Accelerated reader 30 
minutes once a week. 
Menus – differentiated 
revision tasks that are 
linked assessments during 
the term.   
 R:\Staff 
Resources\English\TEMPOR
ARY FOLDER NOT 
ZIPPED\KS3 2016-
2017\STPs\Year 8\Term 
2\Year 8 homework Menu 
term 2a.docx 



  Y8 English Curriculum Overview  

 

sentence structures 
for effect.  
 

Write a speech 
persuading 
people to join the 
war effort.  40 
marks  

 

Te
rm

 3
 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Tempest 

Descriptive Writing 
 
 

 Pupils will be able to 
extract information 
from texts and the use 
of inference and 
deduction to explore 
layers of meaning at 
word, sentence and 
text level.  
Pupils will be able to 
identify features of 
different writing 
purposes and tone.   
Pupils will be able to 
understand 
Shakespearean 
language.  
Pupils will be able to 
use a range of 

 L3 In this 
extract, how does 
Shakespeare 
present Miranda 
as a caring 
person? Act 1, 
Scene 2. Pg.9 
L4 In the extract, 
how does 
Shakespeare 
present Prospero 
as a controlling 
character? Act 4, 
Scene1. Pg 105 
45mins 
W5 Write a 
description of a 
visit to 
Shakespeare’s 

Week 3  
 
 
 
 
 
Week  9 
 
 
 
 
 
Week 9 

Iambic pentameter game 
checker 

Emotion graphs 

Venn diagrams 

Sequencing events  
Flow diagrams 
Timeline of events 

 Play 
Protagonist 
Summarise  
Literary Techniques 
Soliloquy 
Shakespearean  
Iambic Pentameter 
Elizabethan  
Dramatic irony 
 

 Accelerated reader 30 
minutes once a fortnight. 
Menus – differentiated 
revision tasks that are 
linked assessments during 
the  term.   
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vocabulary in-fitting 
with the topic. 
Pupils will be able to 
select the appropriate 
tone and use the 
correct register when 
writing.  
 

theatre. 
 
W6Write a 
descriptive piece 
based on an 
image connected 
to ‘The Tempest’.  
 

 


